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Dates To Remember:
● 5/12/2022 - ASP End of Year Party
● 5/13/2022 - In-office payments only till 5/27
● 5/27/2022 - Last Day of  School

A Message From Your Site Coordinator:
Can you believe the end of the year is upon us? Congratulations to our
graduating 5th graders. We wish them well in Middle School.

We  will be having our Beach-themed end of year party on Thursday May
12th. Please send your kids with a beach towel and a change of clothes in
their backpacks. We will be eating outside and playing water games.
💧😎💧

We will be enjoying pizza on the lawn (hence the need for the beach
towels) and we’ll have a cookie + mini cupcake bar. If you would like to
contribute, please CLICK HERE and place your name next to an item.

Please note that starting 5/13, you’ll only be able to make payments
in-office. If you have any questions about our program, reach out to us at
770-964-7468 or email us at jones.leah@fcboe.org and
todman.denise@fcboe.org.

Warmly,

Leah Jones

—--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Reminders:

Secure your spot for the following week by paying the previous Friday.

Weekly tuition payments are late when made after 11:59pm on Sundays. The non-reserve fee is $25.

Any weekly tuition payments or hold fees that are not received by Mondays 6:30pm could prompt a loss of your child(ren)’s spot in ASP.

The last time for pick-ups every day is 6:30pm.  At 6:31pm, you will be assessed a late pick up fee of $5 per minute, per child. Five late pick-ups will result in your
child(ren)’s dismissal from ASP.

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ycaRWt1URU3moV2P3QSKq9VJKDpG9-sGylD-J_Z4WjU/edit?usp=sharing
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